

Weekly Update

Friday 6th October 2023

Happy Friday everyone!

We've never stopped in school this week!

We hope that Monday's phonics meeting was informative for Class 1 parents. Staff have arranged a further session for anyone who was unable to attend. Watch out for an email if your child is in Class 1.

Nissan staff visited Class 3 on Tuesday. We're looking forward to working with this company.

Lucy Turner was a huge hit on Wednesday. The Team GB athlete was inspirational! All children worked really hard during the workouts and Lucy commented on their engagement and attitude. They were great!

Thank you for the support with sponsorship. We'll share the total amount raised next week.

It was lovely to meet potential new starters at our Open Evening. Thank you to everyone who shared the information with the wider community.

It's been another good week regarding attendance.

Whole school attendance stands at 96.1%

Individual class scores are:

Class 1 -95%

Class 2-96.4%

Class 3 95%

Class 4- 97.8%

Well done Class 4!

Our Dojo winners of the week are:

Class 1 - Joseph and Tilly

Class 2 - Antos and Xavier

Class 3 - Halle

Class 4 - Aidan

Well done children!

Reading scores for this this week are listed below.

Class 2 70%

Class 3 72%

Class 4 88%

Massive improvement in your score Class 3!

Great work!

Thank you for continuing to support reading at home. We ask that children read at least 4 times a week to an adult and this is recorded in their reading record.

This support has a huge impact!

| /e're expecting special a visitor next week. Il will be revealed on Friday. | |
|--|--|
| ave a great weekend everyone. | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |